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I think that Penrith is too far away (not just geographically) from Barrow and really don't agree with the council covering that area.
There is a lot of upset and even anger in Penrith that firstly we are being classed as Westmoreland and secondly money seems to be available in
Barrow whereas Penrith is just deteriorating - poor roads, poor road infrastructure, minimum parks/verges maintenance etc. I don't know much
about local government and get confused about who runs what but planning permission is granted and then builders are not carrying out these
plans - parks, leisure facilities even schools are somehow evaded.
Don't even get me started on the Penrith pong - and once again an even larger chimney approved while residents live with that vile stench.
I am not sure if some of those points raised are relevant to what you wanted to know but as there was no guidance I thought I would include it!
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